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Agriculture in the Classroom – Chick Hatch Program 

The Department of Agriculture’s - Agriculture in the Classroom program and Chief Veterinary Officer 
have developed a short training program on biosecurity and handling procedures for teachers planning a 
chick hatch in their classroom.  

All teachers who are planning a classroom hatch, of any bird species, must register via this online portal 
to receive the biosecurity training information and to be notified of changes in the HPAI risk level.  

Please sign up here - Agriculture in the Classroom Dashboard 

And look for this tab 

 
Teachers must register EACH year a hatch is planned. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Agriculture in the Classroom team at 
mailto:ag.education@novascotia.ca 
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